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19 December 2017 

 

Dear Heidi, 

On behalf of the management of Tania Integrated Centre I wish to thank you and the entire 

Board of CHACHACHI for your continued support in the centre running cost. 

We have always received timely quarterly disbursement of Kshs.200, 000. With this support 

we have been buying dry food, teaching and learning materials for the children. We have 

also used part of the money to clear our electricity bills. Usually, our bills are very high 

considering the pumping of water for irrigation and domestic use. Through our partnership 

with CHACHACHI we’ve been able to impact positively the lives of children who have 

graduated from primary to high school and now in the university. 

Jackson Bundi – Multimedia University; studying print media Final Year 

David Kitunga – Kenyatta University; Environmental Planning 3rd Year 

Patrick Wasike – Kenyatta University; Public Health 3rd Year 

Ann Nkirote – Embu University; Bio Chemistry 1st Year 

Richard Kimani – Nairobi University; Bachelor of Arts & Mathematics 1st Year 

Morris Ngugi – Mount Kenya University; Tourism 1st Year 

Mercy Mwende – She has just completed a training course in catering 

All these young people’s lives have been changed for better through CHACHACHI 

programme. 

We still appeal for a continued support in running cost. Over the years our biggest challenge 

is meeting the allowances for our support staff. 

I take this opportunity to wish you a merry Christmas and a prosperous new year 2018. 

Regards Jennifer Kigunda.  
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